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Report of Nonexpended Funds – FY 2022-2023 
As required by 2021 Iowa Acts, chapter 182, section 3, subsection 2, of the $156,000 appropriated for 

the Hearing Aids and Audiologic Services Funding Program, notwithstanding section 8.33, remaining 

funds appropriated, but not encumbered or obligated at the close of the fiscal year shall remain available 

for expenditure within the program until the close of the succeeding fiscal year.   

At the time of this report (6/20/23) all funds appropriated for the Hearing Aids and Audiologic Services 

Funding Program are obligated. Due to the nature of claim reimbursement for the fiscal period that ends 

6/30/23, not all claims for reimbursement of hearing aid and audiological services have not been 

received, and the agency is unable to provide a specific total of unspent funds for this report.   

 

Any obligated funds not spent for services provided between 7/1/22 and 6/30/23 will not revert to the 

General Fund following the close of FY 2022–2023. Any unspent funds will be used by the Agency for 

the implementation of the Hearing Aids and Audiologic Services Funding Program in FY 2023-2024.   

 

FY 2022–2023 

Appropriated Funds    $156,000 

Obligated Funds    $156,000 

 

The final amount of obligated, but unspent appropriated funds will be available by 9/1/23, and can be 

obtained from program administrator, Tammy O’Hollearn at tammy.ohollearn@idph.iowa.gov.    

 

 

 

 

 


